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CIRCULAR 2022 – 07006 

 
Date : July 11, 2022 

To : Our Valued Residents/Tenants/Service providers 

From : The Management Office 

RE : Basketball Court Guidelines 

 

 
Greetings! 
 
The Management Office would like to inform you the new guidelines for basketball court 
effective July 11, 2022.  Kindly find below guidelines for your reference and guidance. 
 

1. The basketball court is available on a first come, first serve basis.  All homeowners 
and tenants are requested to secure schedule to the guard on-duty at the 
clubhouse before using the basketball court.  

2. Guard on duty will not accept booking beyond 8 pm. Curfew is still observed and 
strictly implemented. 

3. Consecutive hours of booking per person is discouraged. A limited time of up to 
one (1) hour per booking is allowed to give chance to other homeowners who 
wanted to play. 

4. Scheduled booking beyond 5pm costs Php 100 per booking. No Pay, No Play will 
be the rule. In case of bad weather, the payment is either refundable or will be 
credited on the next booking to be set. 

5. Visitors are allowed to play provided they are accompanied by homeowner and 
have a scheduled game. 

6. Guard on-duty are authorized to notify the players 3 minutes before the game end. 
7. Proper basketball etiquette shall be always adhered. The use of profanity of 

disruptive behaviour is prohibited. 
8. Different rate applies for reservation and usage of basketball court for special 

event and occasion. 
 
We hope for your kind understanding and cooperation for the betterment of our Camella 
Lipa community. 
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
GUILLERMO A. OCAMPO JR. 
CLHOAI-President 


